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North Wales Crusaders Wheelchair Rugby League Football Club 

Club Transport Policy   
North Wales Crusaders Wheelchair Rugby League Football Club does not under normal 

circumstances supply transport to venues/competitions for members. 

Should you share transport with another member of the club it is your responsibility to ensure the 

vehicle is in a road worthy condition and all insurances and other legal requirements are met by the 

driver. 

Should any member drive a person under the age of 18 please ensure you have seen the 

 RFL Safeguarding Policy – Appendix 14.  Transporting Children Policy and follow all guidelines. 

 

When transporting equipment to and from venues/competitions it is the responsibility of the person 

hiring the vehicle to comply with all conditions set out by the hirers company.  Should any fines or 

summonses be received for hire vehicles they will be the responsibility of the driver not the club.   

 


